DATE

The Honorable NAME
OFFICE LOCATION
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington DC 20515

Dear Representative LAST NAME,

On behalf of [NAME OF ENTITY], I write to express support for the Advancing Water Reuse Act (H.R. 2940), and to urge you to urge you to join the bill as a cosponsor. H.R. 2940 is being led in the House by Representatives LaHood (R-IL), Tenney (R-NY), Schneider (D-IL), and Sanchez (D-CA), and establishes a 30 percent tax credit for investments in water reuse systems and infrastructure. 
Industrial water use in the US is second only to that of agriculture, and current industrial water reuse offsets only a fraction of industrial water usage. Whether it's supporting the AI revolution or boosting American manufacturing, the Advancing Water Reuse Act will help ensure that businesses have long-term, reliable water supplies and that community water resources are protected. Industrial water reuse is an effective and efficient process for treating water to meet specific quality standards for an intended end use. This water can originate in the same facility that captures, treats, and reuses it, which is known as onsite reuse; or, it can be supplied through a public-private partnership by which municipalities provide treated recycled water to industry.
[PARAGRAPH ON LOCAL/REGIONAL RELEVANCE. MENTION ANY CONNECTION TO LOCAL ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT.]  
By incentivizing investments in water reuse, the Advancing Water Reuse Act will help protect water quality by limiting discharges of industrial effluent, reduce demand on freshwater supplies, and catalyze business development and job growth. As Congress works to enact tax legislation this year, we urge you to help lead the effort to establish an industrial water reuse investment tax credit. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
